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Adult Education 
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Education  

 
Family Life Center 

Fellowship 
Finance 

Foreign Missions 
 

Information Technology 
Involvement 

Networks 
Serving Hearts/Hospital Visits 

 
Sharing 

 
Special Ministries 

Reaching Out/Welcome Center 
 

Homebound/Men’s Ministry 
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Youth 
 

Joel Blake 
Morgan Whatley 
Mark Jetton 
Steve Glenn 
John Tolbert 
Sam Washburn 
Richard Hyde 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Mike Arnold 
Chris Davis 
Tim Riggs 
Jeff Fleming 
Paul Gidden 
Adam Fracht 
Al Ardito 
Frank Kerze 
Jeremy Haynes 
Ross Randow 
Mike Stevens 
Kyle Gordley 
Bradley Welborn 
Seth Dillon 
Gavin Dao 
Bryce Caldwell 
Robert Shock 
Steve Baker 
Jordan Blake 
Eric Kirkland 
Bill Malone 
Brant Mathis 
Daniel Fair 
Trent Tadlock 
Kevin Wilkerson 

  

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning. 
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Shawn Montandon 

shawn.montandon@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Aaron Trent 

aaron.trent@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Janna Wilkerson 
janna.wilkerson@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Manager 

Karen Ardito 
karen.ardito@woodlandoaks.org 

  

Last Week’s Attendance Elder of the Day  Marty Miller 

Sunday, June 8, 2025 

9:00 AM Bible Class 192 

10:15 AM Worship 
 670  @ WOCC  

  216 Views online 

6:00 PM Worship 181 

Contribution  $36,315.08  

Wednesday, June 11, 2025 

7:00 PM Bible Class Not  Counted 

June 15, 2025 

Missions 
For updates regarding the mission efforts  
supported by WOCC, please visit our church 
website, woodlandoaks.org, under Connect, 
click Ministries and Missions. 

Budget 
Actual unrestricted contributions through March 31, 2025 are $571,790.99 compared to budget of 

$508,995.50 for surplus of $62,795.49.     

Adult Bible Classes: 

“Selected Lessons From Ephesians” by Bruce Caldwell 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Hebrews”  by Chris Wright 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A101 

“Ask and It Will Be Given: Essential Questions in the New Testament”  
by Mike Yanochik—Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Worship Center Room A102 

“The Life of Paul” (Young Professionals) by Hayden Talbott 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center Room C106 (Magnolia Rm) 

“My Favorite Sermon” by Various Teachers 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in the Worship Center Auditorium 

“Ephesians” (Young Professionals) by Raymond Walker 
Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m. in Worship Center Room A101 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“2 Corinthians” (9th—12th) by Matt Fitzgerald 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Education Center B-107 

“Acts” (7th –8th) by Todd Watrous 
Sundays @ 9:00 a.m. in the Education Center B-101 

“Phillipians: A Letter of Joy” (7th –12th) by Various Teachers 
Wednesdays@ 7:00 p.m.  

Boys Class in the Education Center B-101 
Girls Class in the Education Center B-107 

You may give online at:  

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/  
 

Or mail contributions to our PO Box at: 

Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 

6700 Woodlands Parkway Suite 230-252  

Spring, TX 77382  

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

A Nursery is available during Sunday morning worship for children 0-23 months.  

For children 24 months and up, there is a Training Room available at the back of the  

auditorium, behind the glass windows. 

Notes 

Some Encouragement for Christian Families 
 
The lessons at family camp covered the topic of family. Kevan Taylor spoke 
about moms. Trent Tadlock spoke about dads. Both did an amazing job and I’m 
thankful or what they had to say. I was asked to give some encouragement to 
our families. For those that were unable to attend Family Camp, I want to share 
my encouragement with you and your family. 

1. Love and value your family. Husbands, love and value your wife. Wives, love 
and value your husband. Parents, love and value your children. Kids, love 
and value your parents. Grandparents, love and value your grandchildren. 
Grandchildren, love and value your grandparents. Your spouse is a blessing. 
Your parents are a blessing. Your children are a blessing. Cherish and value 
the time you have with your family. Please read (Eph. 5:22-6:4). 

2. Parents, point your children to Scripture. The Scriptures makes us wise unto 
salvation (2 Tim. 3:15) and reveal to us everything about life and godliness 
(2 Pet. 1:3). Parents, when your children ask you a question about life, tell 
them what the Bible says and show them it is our authority in all things. 

3. Parents, protect the innocence of your children. Jesus said, “Blessed are the 
pure in heart, for they shall see God” (Matt. 5:8). David asked, “How can a 
young man keep his way pure? By guarding it according to your word”  
(Ps. 119:9). The world is busy working overtime to corrupt the hearts and 
minds of our children. As parents we must make some hard decisions and 
restrict the freedoms of children in order to protect them. Parents, pray for 
the wisdom and courage to stand strong in the face of evil to protect your 
child’s soul. 

4. Children, obey your parents. Paul wrote, “Children, obey your parents in the 
Lord, for this is right. ‘Honor your father and mother; (this is the first 
commandment with a promise), ‘that it may go well with you and that you 
may live long in the land’” (Eph. 6:1-3). Children, there will be times you’ll 
want to go behind your parents back and do something you know your 
parents will not give approval. DON’T DO IT! Honor your parents and obey 
them. 

5. Be gracious, patient, and forgiving with one another. Family is a blessing 
from the LORD. Your spouse isn’t perfect. Your parents aren’t perfect. Your 
children aren’t perfect. You aren’t perfect. I know there are choices you wish 
you could go back and change, but you can’t. What you can do is be gracious, 
patient and forgiving. “Be kind to one another, tenderhearted, forgiving one 
another, as God in Christ forgave you” (Eph. 4:32). 

Don’t pay attention to the alluring nature of sin. As Christians, we’re supposed to 
feel different in the world. We’re supposed to feel out of place. “Beloved, I urge 
you as sojourners and exiles to abstain from the passions of the flesh, which 
wage war against your soul. Keep your conduct among the Gentiles honorable, 
so that when they speak against you as evildoers, they may see your good deeds 
and glorify God on the day of visitation” (1 Pet. 2:11,12). 

God loves you! 
Shawn  
Are you up to date with your daily Bible reading? 

 
Special Ministries:   Contact: 

Celebrate Recovery: 
Faithful Fathers: 

Grief Share: 
Heart to Home: 
Ladies Ministry: 

Parking Transport: 
Prison Ministry: 

 
Senior Saints: 

Young Professionals: 

Tom Kernan 
Chuck Bryant 
Sherry Reaves 
Patricia Osborn 
Sharon Freeman 
Philip Leonardos 
John Cheatham,  
Blake Westerfeld 
John & Denise Tolbert 
Hayden Talbott & 
Karen Isherwood 

https://woodlandoaks.givingfire.com/


This Week 

Today  Faithful Fathers/THK Father’s Day Booth 
 9:00 a.m.  Bible Class  
 10:15 a.m. Worship 
 6:00 p.m. Evening Worship 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Invasion—MOD Pizza 
Monday 4:00 p.m.  Pickleball-Women 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball  
Tuesday 10:00 a.m. THK Terrific Tuesday—Pool Playdate 
 11:30 a.m. Men’s Luncheon—The Olive Oil Restaurant 
 6:00 p.m. TUESDAY FUNday—Skate Night@Ultimate Arena 
Wednesday 9:30 a.m. Quilting Group 
 7:00 p.m. Bible Class—Allen Hahn 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 7:00 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
  Basketball  
Friday 6:00 p.m. Youth FNL @ Washburn Home 
Saturday 7:30 a.m. Camp Blue Haven Session 3 Departs 

 

 June 21-28 Camp Blue Haven—Session 3 
 June 24 THK Terrific Tuesday—Timarron Splash Pad 
 June 26 Community Bible Class Potluck Meal 
 June 27 Youth FNL @ Home of Jordan & Ashley Blake 
 June 28 Elevate Hike Day 
June 28-July 11 Camp Blue Haven—Session 4 
 June 29 Memory Verse Check In 
  Bridal Shower for Sarah Catherine Fleming—bride elect of Nathan Lockwood 
 June 30 Monday FUNday @ WOCC 
 July 3 Senior Saints Star-Spangled Salute 
 July 4 Church Offices Closed 
 July 6 Congregational Singing 
  Youth Invasion—Coop’s Hot Chicken 
 July 7 Jabberwacky @ WOCC 
 July 8 THK Outing—Altitude 
 July 10 Elevate Packing Party 
 July 11 Youth FNL—Girls 
 July 11-19 Elevate 
 July 12 Men’s Breakfast 
 July 13 Bridal Shower for Taylor Green—bride elect of  Heston Taylor 
 July 14 Monday FUNday 
 July 18 Youth FNL—Guys 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

 Jimmie England/mother of Carren Craft/hospitalized with health 
 complications. 
 Billy Dearing/brother of Janey Moreland/continues to struggle  with 
 health issues. 
 Debra Helton/friend of Janey Moreland/undergoing testing for 
 health issues. 
 Graciela Martinez/hospitalized with kidney infection & kidney 
 stones/no visitors at this time. 
 Please  remember our members: Gary Erwin,  Ruthie  Grushkowsky, 
 Valerie  Lowry, Coleen Prahl, Laurie Riggs,    Don &  Eve  Southall, 
 Gina Talbott, Denise  Tolbert. 
 Please remember our Friends & Family: Mary Collins, Ruby 
 Harman,  Linda  Weatherly. 
 Members battling cancer: Tania  Cantu,  Denis Gibson,  Cynthia 
 Haney,  Cynthia  Lockwood,  Terri Lowry,  Erica  Lunn,  Roger 
 McDonald,  Bob  McDougal,   Marsha  Owens,  Jeanne  Riggs,  Janice 
 Tadlock. 
 Friends & family battling cancer:  Brenda Booth, Lisa  Geerman, 
 Steve  Harding, Todd Hendrix, Erika  Phillips. 

Announcements 

The Men’s Luncheon will be this Tuesday, June 17 at 11:30 a.m. at The 
Olive Oil Restaurant (Sawdust). 

Please join us for a Bridal Shower Honoring Sarah Catherine Fleming, 
bride elect of Nathan Lockwood, on Sunday, June 29 from 3:30 p.m. to  
5:30 p.m. in the Chapel Center. Sarah Catherine & Nathan are registered at 
theknot.com. 

Save the Date for the Faithful Fathers Father-Son Retreat October  
10-12, 2025! For more information and to sign up, please visit https://
forms.gle/WoaKo8o65r6drjS16. 

Two ladies Celebrate Recovery step study classes recently were 
completed, working through 4 participant guides. The program is based on 
eight principles from the Beatitudes, and designed to explore the past and 
the present to overcome hurts, habits and hangups. If you would like more 
information about Celebrate Recovery, please send your confidential email 
to celebraterecovery@woodlandoaks.org. For those who have completed 
participant guides 1-4, a new class will be offered in the Fall. More details 
will be available Aug/Sept.  

Upcoming Events                                        

Youth News 

Prayers 

Donations Requested: A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
 WOCC Sharing Pantry: Soups (canned & dry mixes), Crackers,  

& Small Water Bottles 

Treehouse Kids 

We will have a THK Terrific Tuesday meetup at Falconwing Pool in The 
Woodlands this Tuesday, June 17 at 10:00 a.m. This pool is great for all 
ages of our Treehouse Kids! Prices are: $7 per person for Woodlands 
Residents or $10 per person for non-Woodlands residents. Click the QR 
Code below for more details! 

The June Memory Verse Check-in will take place Sunday, June 29 in the 
foyer, in between Bible class and Worship.  

Scan/Click the QR code to read the June Newsletter and find 
more information about upcoming events!  

The next Youth Invasion will be TONIGHT immediately following the 
evening assembly at MOD Pizza (Woodlands Pkwy). 

Mark your calendars for a Tuesday FUNday on June 17 from 6:30 p.m. to 
8:30 p.m. for a skate night at Ultimate Arena (28910 Hardin Store Rd, Ste 
105, Magnolia, 77354)! The cost is $10 per person. Please eat before you 
arrive. 

There will be a FNL Devo this Friday, June 20, from 6:00 p.m. to  
8:30 p.m., at the Washburn Home. Come enjoy a devo, food and fellowship! 

The next Elevate Hike Day will be Saturday, June 28! 

Senior Saints 

There are 24 slots available to attend the Star-Spangled Solute at the 
Cynthia Woods Mitchell Pavilion on Thursday, July 3 at 6:30 p.m. There 
will be one van & a suburban transporting from WOCC (21 seats available). 
Please sign up in the foyer. 

Senior Saints will attend Fiddler on the Roof presented by National Youth 
Theater on Saturday, August 2. The musical begins at 2:00 p.m. at Lone Star 
College Tomball Performing Arts Center. Shelbea Combs plays the female 
lead. Please sign up and pay Denise Tolbert. Tickets will be purchased as 
money is received. The cost is $15. Please note there are other dates/times 
available for those who cannot attend Aug 2 and would like to attend 
another time and support Shelbea.  

Expectant Families 

Elise & Daniel Fair 
Maegan & Brett Rodriguez 

Moving 

Dear Woodlands Family, 
Thank you for the many years of love and support y’all have shown myself 
and my wife, Summer. We have greatly appreciated all that y’all have done 
for us through the years and wonderful memories. Keep us in your prayers 
in our new adventure! 
                                                                      Love, Bryce & Summer Welborn 

Congratulations to Daniel Gist who was baptized Saturday, June 7 and to 
Janice Simon-Harris (mother of Kiara Coyle) who was baptized Tuesday, 
June 10! Welcome to the family Daniel & Janice!  

Sympathy 

Deepest sympathy to MaryJane Nevels at the loss of her aunt Betty Baca 
on Thursday, June 5. The funeral service was held on June 10 at Forest 
Park Lawndale Funeral Home. Please keep MaryJane and the family in 
your prayers. You can read the obituary and find more information at: 
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/houston-tx/betty-baca-
12406968.  

Heartfelt condolences to Mike Norwood at the loss of his wife, and our 
sister in  Christ, Sonnie Norwood, June 12. Arrangements are pending 
with Addison Funeral Home. Please keep Mike and the family in your 
prayers. 

https://www.theknot.com/us/sarah-catherine-fleming-and-nathan-lockwood-aug-2025-e1d1047e-4d78-408e-a7f1-42d3f9d4f347/registry
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfA012lEeQNE58idzH6l0vMOynq1LZZKNRWsYD7fAXnNFgVOg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfA012lEeQNE58idzH6l0vMOynq1LZZKNRWsYD7fAXnNFgVOg/viewform
https://secure.smore.com/n/7a1zb
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/houston-tx/betty-baca-12406968
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/houston-tx/betty-baca-12406968

